
  

NEW MEASLES VACCINATION PROGRAM 

The number of measles cases in WA has been increasing in recent years.  So far 16 

cases have been reported in 2019. 

A new adult measles vaccination program has been announced for West Australian’s 

born during or after 1966 who have not already received two doses of a measles-

containing vaccine.  It is recommended for these adults to check with their GP 

regarding their immunisation status, especially those who are planning to travel 

overseas. 

This Vaccine is provided for free 

through a state government 

program to those who meet the 

criteria. 

Vaccinations are available at 

Kelvale, feel free to book in 

with your GP.  

 
 
 

Please call (08) 9495 1230 for an appointment or BOOK ONLINE at 

https://www.kelvale.com.au 

https://www.kelvale.com.au/

